JETAADC Mentorship Program Final Presentation

Each mentor-mentee pair will prepare a 5S-minute presentation on their experiences and
accomplishments to present at the Mentorship Program Closing Ceremony on February 1, 2022.

Guidelines:
Time: 5 minutes for each mentor-mentee pair
Format: Powerpoint presentation

In preparation for the presentation, the mentor-mentee pairs are encouraged to meet before the
closing ceremony to reflect on their experiences.

The presentation should be prepared and given by the mentee, but the mentor is also encouraged
to share their experiences and thoughts during the presentation.

Each mentor-mentee pair should answer these questions in their presentation:

1. What goals did you set at the beginning of the program with your mentor/mentee?

2. Working with your mentor/mentee, what worked well and what did not work well in
accomplishing these goals?

3. What have you learned about career development in U.S.-Japan relations?

4. What are your future professional plans or goals?

5. What have you learned about mentorship? (Mentor and Mentee)

6. Share something you have accomplished or learned during the program! Anything you

would like to share regarding your personal and professional growth over the course of
the program. New job? New opportunity? New skills? A Career change? New passion?
New direction?



